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Dear Sirs

I object to the proposed changes around Stonehenge as I believe it would compromise the
integrity of this World Heritage Site.

I agree with the findings of the Advisory Committee that the scheme would have an
adverse impact on the OUV of the WHS and that a southern bypass should be further
explored.

It was previously agreed that the scheme would be significantly adverse overall. National
Highways has failed to alleviate any of the concerns.

I continue to object to the proposals and hope the scheme will be abandoned.

Yours faithfully 




